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26th April 2024 
 

Residential Visit to PGL Caythorpe Court 
Monday 7th April – Wednesday 9th April 2025 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are proposing to organise a 3 day/2 night residential visit to PGL Caythorpe Court, Grantham 
in 2025 for Year 5 children. We have provisionally secured a booking and wish to get this 
confirmed as soon as possible as it is extremely popular with school groups.  

PGL is a leading residential activity provider and are highly experienced in running school trips. 
Their centre provides a rewarding experience offering many National Curriculum-linked modules 
combined with thrilling outdoor and indoor adventure activities, with secure and controlled 
residential accommodation. 

The trip will take place on Monday 7th April to Wednesday 9th April 2025 and the cost to 
parents/carers is £260 per pupil. This price would include return travel, catering, 
accommodation, full travel insurance and a full programme of activities. Payment will be 
collected in 4 instalments throughout the year however, if you are concerned about the cost 
please contact the academy to speak with Mr Bate. 
 
Whilst the final itinerary cannot be completed at this time, activities may include:  kayaking, the 
giant swing, quad biking, orienteering, trapeze, abseiling, archery and climbing walls. 
 
As always, we will be arranging a parents evening closer to the trip to explain more detail and to 
show you a presentation of the types of courses PGL offer.  
 
If your child is interested in this trip please complete the interest form attached and return to 
school by Friday 3rd May 2024. A £35.00 non-refundable deposit will be required. This can be 
paid online through School Money by Friday 17th May 2024 to secure your child’s place. 
  
For further details about PGL Caythorpe Court please visit: https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-
gb/adventure-holidays/centres/caythorpe-court 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr S. Bate 
Headteacher 
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Residential Visit to PGL Caythorpe Court 
Monday 7th April to Wednesday 9th April 2025 – Year 5 Children 

 
Name of Child   ………………………………………………………… 
 
Class   ……………………………………………………………  
 
I would like to reserve a place on the residential visit to PGL, Caythorpe Court in April 2025. 
 

I understand that I need to pay a non-refundable deposit of £35 no later than Friday 17th 
May 2024, to secure my child’s place.                  

 
Signed person with parental responsibility…..……………………………………… 
 
Date………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


